

Dear Parents/Students,

As we close out another great school year, we want to take a moment to reflect on some of the recent successes we've shared together as a school community.

First and foremost, congratulations to the Class of 2025! Our graduation ceremony on May 22nd was an awesome celebration of our seniors' hard work, perseverance, and accomplishments. It was an honor to recognize each graduate and to witness the support of families, friends, and staff who have walked alongside them throughout their journey. Special thanks to Carla Frank for her words of wisdom and encouragement for our seniors! Also a big thank you to Mrs. Romriell and Mrs. Dorsey for their many hours of work in preparation for this year's graduation.

We're also proud to share some exciting academic progress. This spring, our students showed some great growth on the ISAT assessments. We saw a 27% increase in ELA proficiency and a 10% increase in Math proficiency—a true testament to the dedication of our students, teachers, and families. These gains reflect the collective effort of our school community and reinforce our commitment to continuous improvement. We are still not to our ultimate goals but we are well on our way.

None of this would be possible without the incredible support we receive from our community. Homedale continues to be a place where students are surrounded by people who care deeply about their success, both in and out of the classroom. We are grateful for the partnerships we share with parents, local organizations, and community members who consistently show up to support our students and staff. Thank you to our parents and students for your constant support, involvement, and pride in our school. Because of you, HHS is truly a school of choice—a place where students thrive and futures are built.

We wish you all a safe, relaxing, and joyful summer break. We look forward to welcoming everyone back for another strong and successful school year in 2025–2026! Please know that all announcements and information can also be found on the Homedale School District web site at https://hhs.homedaleschools.org/.

"Coming together is a beginning. Keeping together is progress. Working together is success." - Henry Ford

Matthew D. Holtry

"Everything we do is in the best interest of our students -we inspire them to dream toward a better future, and we equip them with the skills necessary to achieve those dreams."

Matthew D. Holtry Casey Grove

Kristie Dorsey

Principal
Athletic Director/Dean

Academic Specialist



-HSD 370

Matthew D. Holtry Casey Grove

Principal
Athletic Director/Dean

Kristie Dorsey

Academic Specialist